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Armed Robbery 

 

On Thursday, 3/28/2019, at about 10:00pm, officers of the Collinsville Police Department responded to 

Marco’s Pizza 108 St. Louis Road in referenced to an armed robbery.  The 22 year old female victim, an 

employee of Marco’s Pizza, reported three black males wearing hooded sweatshirts entered the business 

as she was closing and demanded money.  Two of the individuals displayed handguns.  After taking an 

undisclosed amount of cash from the register and the safe, all three individuals fled the store on foot 

through a rear exit.  The Collinsville Police Department was assisted in the preliminary investigation with 

crime scene processing, and canine tracking by members of the Illinois State Police, the Glen Carbon 

Police Department, and the Madison County Sheriff’s Office.  Video evidence has been secured from the 

store security system and the Collinsville Police Department investigations division is actively working 

leads. Photos of the suspects are not yet available. 

 

The three suspects were last seen wearing hooded sweatshirts and have been described as: 

 

Suspect 1: Black Male approx.. 5’10” average build. 

Suspect 2: Black Male approx.. 5’ 10” heavy build 

Suspect 3: Black Male approx. 5’ 07” average build. 

 

All suspects are considered armed and dangerous.  

 

If you have information on this crime, you are asked to call Detective Cerna at 618-344-2131 Ext.5268 or 

Crimestoppers at 866-371-8477. 

 


